
Dear [Hiring Manager's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express my continued interest in the [Job 

Title] position at [Company Name] that we discussed during our recent conversations. 

Since our last communication, I have been reflecting on the opportunity to contribute to your 

team, and I remain very enthusiastic about the potential to bring my skills in [specific skills or 

experiences relevant to the job] to [Company Name]. I believe that my background in [briefly 

mention relevant experience] aligns well with the goals of your organization, and I am eager to 

be part of your team's success. 

If the position is still available, I would love to discuss the next steps in the hiring process. Thank 

you for considering my application, and I look forward to the possibility of working together. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Full Name] 

[Your Phone Number] 

[Your Email Address] 


